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Mr, John J. Lynch
9712 Baltic Road
Cleveland, Ohio 44102

Mr. Norm Krumholtz
Director, Cleveland City Planning Commission
Cleveland City Hall
Cleveland, Ohio

Dear Norm:

The UP Downtown Group cordially invites you to address our monthly meeting
on Thursday, February 24, 1972, at 6:00 P.M. at the Statler Hilton Hotel.
The following are suggestions which could be discussed: the historical
development of Cleveland, the migration of industry to suburbia, and the
future role of the downtown area.
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Sincerely,
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